
   30 October 2018    Land Use Planning & Assessment Manager Roads & Maritime Services Level 11, 27-31 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150   Dear Sir/Madam  Request for Comments on Application for Integrated Development Referral to NSW Roads and Maritime Service (Proposal physically impacts on RMS Road)  Application No.  DA2018/1708  Description:    Demolition works and construction of a boarding house Address:   195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT   The above application is deemed to be Integrated Development.   Please find attached a cheque for $320 for your review of the referral. Enquiries regarding this Development Application may be made to Luke Perry on 1300 434 434 Monday to Friday between 8.30am to 5.00pm or via email council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au    Yours faithfully,   Carly Sawyer Senior Administration Officer    


